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I prefer to keep mail in voting only in Oregon. It saves tax payer money and makes it 

easy for any registered voter to participate in this most American constitutional right 

to be part of the process to elect our representation in government. Several times 

now I would have been unable to vote in person if limited to that option due to health 

reasons - voting by mail was comfortable and convenient, especially when able to 

drop off at a nearby drop box. I fully trust the legitimacy and accuracy of mail in 

voting. I do not believe voting fraud is a problem that would warrant considering 

changing current Oregon vote by mail elections. Please vote NO to in person only 

elections in Oregon. Thank you. 


